
Property Tax Statement Update 
Dec 11, 2013 
 

 
I sent out Property Tax Statements this afternoon.  You should receive them by mail Thursday or 
Friday!  Please note, dog license renewal forms are included in the statement envelopes.  Dogs must 
be licensed by Jan 31st each year.  Please ensure you have an up-to-date copy of your dog's rabies 
vaccination record when you come in! 

Thanks, 

Dan 

 


